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Brandy Butler

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 12:52 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20170001

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 9:45 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20170001 
 
Copy on file, see 1261819C.  DHood 
 
From: Timothy Grant [mailto:gengrant5@mchsi.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 2:28 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Proposed increase in Gulf Power bill 
 
Heard on TV that people could file a complaint or comment about Gulf Power proposing an increase of $14 per month 
on their power bills.  That is outrageous.  Mediacom just raised their monthly bill an additional $14 per month 
also.  Coincidence?  I think not.  Why are both companies raising their bills to such a degree that it is putting a financial 
burden on families.  After taxes, that is an additional $30 a month that every family will have to pay and things are 
difficult enough already.  In addition, auto insurance rates are also going up.  I think all of this should be 
investigated.  Sounds to me like greed is the main cause of all of this and not the infrastructure nonsense that Mediacom 
and Gulf Power are spewing.  Their rates have increasingly gone up year after year so where is that money going?  Why 
are we having to pay for them to upgrade when these companies are already making tons of profit and we aren’t getting 
any better service for the increase.   
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Linda Grant 




